
 

 

This Weeks ‘What’s Happening’ 
 A warm welcome to all our new children and their families starting this week on a 

staggered basis. This is an important time for children to get used to a new 
environment and new routines so therefore we settle children in gradually. 

To view this week’s menu please visit the news section of our website and Summer Week 3a 
Menu. Why not try some of the Better Health, Healthier Families recipes at home! 

at https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/ 
 

Parent/ carer consultations. This week key persons for our returning children will be holding parent/carer 

consultation appointments. If you’ve had an email with details of how you can book your appointment, but 
haven’t yet booked then please contact the office to see if there is still availability. Thank you 

This week in 
nursery 

Our sign of the week is Mum/Mummy.  
Watch Lucinda make the actions for the sign at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-OOZxDWYow8 
 

This week in 
the 2-3-year-

old rooms 

 In red and purple rooms, the children will be continuing to settle into 
our nursery play and routines, learning where their coat peg is, where 
to go to the toilet or have nappies changed, wash and dry hands and 

how to use all our wonderful play resources. The children have 
explored the train resources outside, 

connecting tracks and adding trains. This 
week we will add train station inspiration. 

Why not take a visit to Keighley train station and compare the new 
trains with the old steam trains at the Worth Valley Railway, or why 

not go for a ride on the Keighley and District Model Railway this 
Sunday 17th September at Marley. For more information visit 

https://www.facebook.com/keighleytrains 
 

This week in 
the 3-5-year-

old rooms 

In blue, yellow and green rooms the children will continue to settle into 
their new classrooms  including joining in with stories and songs at 

group times, using aprons for painting, where their coat peg is, looking 
after our resources, making friends, sharing and turn taking. Last week 
lots of the children have been interesting in dressing up and dancing 

and singing on the stage. Next week we are going to add microphones 
to encourage them to sing independently and use their imagination. Dancing is fun as well as 

being a great way to encourage your child to be active and healthy. Try downloading the  
50 Things To Do Before You’re 5 App and look at the activity #18 Dance for more ideas. 

Download the app https://bradford.50thingstodo.org/app/os# 
 

  

 Watch Cassie read  read blue and yellow rooms core story of             
“Owl Babies.” By Martin Waddell 

See the video on our Facebook page at 
 https://www.facebook.com/StrongCloseNS/videos 
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